MINUTES FROM THE TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

WHERE TOWN ACTION WAS TAKEN ~

MONDAY, JULY 11, 2011

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled Workshop Meeting on Monday, July 11, 2011.

Roll Call:
Mark D’Agostino – present




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Christopher Flynn – present




Johanna Shafer – present




Virginia Stern – present


During the meeting, the Town Board took action on the following matters:


A motion was made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Virginia Stern, to set a public hearing for RPG Development for a requested moratorium waiver for Thursday, August 11th, 2011 at 7:30 PM so that they may continue with the Planning Board.  Roll Call Vote as follows:


Councilman Mark D’Agostino – yes




Councilman Thomas Dewhirst – yes




Councilman Christopher Flynn – recused himself from the vote




Councilwoman Johanna Shafer – yes




Supervisor Virginia Stern – yes


The resignation letter from Planning Board member Jerry Monaco had been received.  The Board directed the Town Clerk to place an ad in the paper to fill this vacancy.


A motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Christopher Flynn, to have “Privilege of the Floor” placed on Thursday’s meeting agenda at the beginning of the meeting rather than at the end.  Motion carried.


At the end of their workshop meeting, a motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer, to go into an Executive Session with attorney Paul Sullivan regarding labor negotiations at 9:30 PM.    Motion carried.  The Board exited their Executive Session at approximately 10:15 PM and adjourned the meeting on a motion made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried.









Respectfully submitted,









Ritamary Bell









Town Clerk
